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PURCHASING SUMMARY

City of Maricopa
Purchasing Office

TASER Replacements

Pursuant to Article IV, Sec. 3-214, Exclusive Service of the City’s Purchasing Code, the City of
Maricopa Police Department is requesting replacements for their existing inventory of tasers.
The tasers the Officers are currently using were purchased in 2007 from ProForce Law
Enforcement, the authorized and exclusive distributor of the Taser equipment for law
enforcement. The estimated useful life of a taser is approximately five (5) years and many, if
not all of the inventory, have reached or will reach their life limit within the next few months.
After review by the Police Department Staff of the Departments needs and requirements, the
Taser X2 from ProForce Law Enforcement has been identified as the item of choice. Due to
the initial purchase of tasers in 2007 from ProForce Law Enforcement, they are offering the
City of Maricopa Police Department a trade-in credit to help offset the purchase of the Taser
Xz,

Based on the above findings, it is recommended that the taser replacement purchase be
awarded to PROFORCE LAW ENFORCEMENT.

Respectfully submitted:
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Patricia A. LaCombe,
Purchasing Manager

City of Maricopa

April 17, 2012



